
From: Redacted 

Sent: 3/23/2012 1:21:10 PM 
To: pac@cpuc.ca.gov (pac@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel) (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=EBJl); 

david.lee@cpuc.ca.gov (david.lee@cpuc.ca.gov); jpt@cpuc.ca.gov 
(jpt@cpuc.ca.gov) 

Bcc: 
Subject: PG&E's 2011 Electric Rule 20 Underground Conversion Report 

Dear Mr. Clanon: 

In accordance with Decision 73078 (Ordering Paragraph 7) in Case 8209, enclosed please find PG&E's 
full report of its overhead underground conversion projects completed in 2011. 

Please expect the hard copy of the report which will be hand-delivered to the CPIJC office to your 
attention. If you have any question nertaininn to this report, please contact 
Business Program Management, at Redacted 

Redacted New 

Redacted (on behalf of Erik Jacobson) 
Regulatory Relations 
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